August 2, 2018

Phase 2 of the federal Requirements of Participation (RoPs) for long-term care
facilities became effective on November 28, 2017. In addition, the Centers for
Medicare and Medicaid Services (CMS) implemented a new survey process for long-
term care facilities on this date as well. In March 2018, Mass Senior Care began a
quality initiative project to identify the most frequently cited deficiencies in
Massachusetts long-term care facilities to obtain a better understanding of the
reasons for these deficiencies as well as to identify trends. Please click here to
review the Mass Senior Care report for November 2017 - June 2018. Please contact
Helen Magliozzi if you have any questions.
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